
 

 

Circular No, SGS/2023-24/00 33      Date: 16/11/2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Namaskar! 

“It’s not how much we give, it’s about how much love we put into giving”- Mother Teressa 

In the spirit of the Joy of Giving, the Sparshites will be embarking on a heartwarming visit to 

an orphanage. This noble initiative aims to share the abundance of joy and material blessings 

with the less privileged children, spreading smiles and happiness. This gesture reflects the  

values of empathy and kindness that Sparsh Global School stands for. 

The schedule will be as follows: 

 

Date  Class Commodities 

20.11.2023 Grades 5 to 8 ½ kg rice, ½ kg pulses and stationery  

21.11.2023 Grade 1 to 4 dry cake and stationery 

22.11.2023 Pre primary biscuits and stationery 

 

Students may bring one or two commodities of their choice as per the options mentioned 

above on or before November 20th 2023 and hand over to the class teacher. We seek your 

support in this meaningful endeavour. 

 

Let’s kindle the spirit of kindness among our students.  

 

Note: 

 The students will be visiting an orphanage during the school hours.  

 Contribution is not mandatory. 

 

Warm regards,  

Monika Randhawa 

Principal  

Sparsh Global School 


